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Action taken on feedback collected
Session 2020-21

During this session, feedback was taken from students on the syllabus and
curriculum. At the college level, there is very little scope for changing the syllabus,
as it is decided by the university. However, we can make suggestions.

Here are the actions taken in response:

1. Since there is a non-availability of content in English, especially in B.Com, a
proposal has been sent to the library to purchase books in English.

2. The demand of teachers has been sent to the directorate of higher education.

3. Teaching and learning content has been made available for students.




